
 
 
 

 
 

FOI REF: 14417 
RESPONSE SENT: 13/06/2024 

 

Request: 

I am writing to make a request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I would 
like to obtain information regarding the licensing of "cat cafes" within your 
boundaries. 

 

Specifically, I would appreciate it if you could provide me with the following details: 

1.The total number of "cat cafe" premises which are licensed within 

your boundaries as of the latest available data. 

2.A breakdown of licensed “cat cafes” within your boundary by star 

rating. 

3. The total number of applications for new licences for cat cafes that have been 
received in the last financial year. 

4. The total number of cat cafe licences that have been granted to 

date in the last financial year. 

 



  

 
 

Response: We have no licensed cat cafes and received no applications for them in 
the last financial year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


